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6th May 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Children who are feeling unwell 

 

We are currently seeing a number of children attend their session who are not feeling well for 

a variety of reasons and are displaying a range of different symptoms.  

 

When considering the well-being of children and their capacity to be well enough to engage 

in a Nursery session, and also being mindful of our COVID Workplace Risk Assessment, 

could we please remind parents and carers: 

 

 To not send their child to either Big or Little Nursery if they are unwell.  

 

 Postal PCR COVID tests are available for your Nursery School child, please ask at 

reception. 

 

 To be aware that COVID-19 can present differently in children (please see flow chart 

below).  However if your child is displaying any of the 3 main of symptoms of COVID 

19 – new or continuous cough, temperature or loss of taste or smell, then you will 

need to either arrange a PCR test for your child or ensure they self-isolate for 10 days.  

 

If a child presents as unwell during session, staff will contact you and ask for you to collect 

your child.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Sharon Kindred 

Headteacher 
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Sharon Kindred B.Ed, MA, NPQH 

Headteacher 

 



 

 


